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ACTION ITEM 
June 17, 2015 

 
 
TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Public Affairs & Legislation Committee 
 (Directors Barbre, Hinman, Tamaribuchi) 
 
 Robert Hunter    Staff Contact:  Karl Seckel 
 General Manager 
 
SUBJECT: OCWD WILDLIFE EXHIBIT 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the PAL Committee discuss the Exhibit and alert OCWD of any 
concerns we might have. 
 
 
COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 
Committee recommends (to be determined at Committee Meeting) 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
OCWD recently alerted MWDOC staff of plans to create a wildlife exhibit in front of or 
behind the main entrance to the building (two alternatives).  Staff reviewed the plans, 
alerted OCWD to potential concerns and attended the OCWD Administration and 
Finance meeting on June 11.  The action taken by OCWD’s Administration and Finance 
Committee was to recommend to the OCWD Board at its June 17 meeting to proceed 
with the development of plans and costs for the Exhibit.  The OCWD Committee did not 
specify which alternative to pursue, but the Committee was leaning towards Alternative 
A.   
 
Staff believes this is an issue that should be considered by MWDOC’s Board.  The 
Exhibit, as planned, points out the importance of the Santa Ana Watershed as an 
important source of natural resources, including for water management.  The 
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anticipated use of the Exhibit is to add to the planned hallway exhibits when tours are 
conducted at OCWD.  Currently, they host about 4,000 tour participants per year.  Part 
of the Exhibit would involve re-landscaping the front areas adjacent to the walk ways to 
demonstrate California Friendly plantings and, as such, could carry an important Water 
Use Efficiency theme.  To open up the area, the front “portal” might be removed to open 
up the landscaping opportunities and display the watershed theme.  The changes have 
the potential to improve the aesthetics of the front entrance.  It would be good to get 
input from the MWDOC Board early in the process.  At minimum, staff believes the 
entrance design and theme should be discussed as well as a potential expansion of 
MWDOC office space in the area behind the receptionist and between the two buildings 
(outside of MWDOC’s conference room 101 and our Finance Department).  If we want 
to alert OCWD to any concerns by the Board, we should do this sooner than later. 
 
 









OCWD Wildlife Exhibits

Administration/Finance Committee

June 11, 2015



Wildlife Exhibits

• Over last 15 years, District has assembled an impressive 
wildlife collection

• Wildlife exhibits re-located to temporary storage to make 
way for new hallway

• Current year budget includes evaluating a new 
Watershed and Wildlife Exhibit

• Staff hired Acorn Group under General Manager’s 
authority to develop preliminary concepts
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Alternative B Exhibit Space/Patio Landscape Schematic



Advantages of Alternative B

• Better flow for guests entering building

• Provides better waiting area for guests

• Less changes to existing building

• Better use of available space



Recommended Action

• Agendize for June 17 Board meeting:  Direct consultant to proceed 
with preparing conceptual layout for Alternative “B” for the OCWD 
Watershed Center.




